
October 7, 2014 
RECEIVED 

Ms. Linda Faulkner, Director 
Division of Filings 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

OCT 1 5 2014 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

Northern Kentucky 
aterDiStriCt W  

RE: Case No. 2014-00149 
Construction of SubDistrict "I" Water Main Extensions, Financing, and Surcharge 
(Phase 2) 

Dear Ms. Faulkner: 

The construction of Phase 2 of Sub-District "I" (part of Bird Rd.), in Kenton County, 
Kentucky is scheduled to begin on Tuesday, October 14, 2014. Notification of the start of 
construction is required under Item # 7 of PSC Order #2014-00149. 

Please feel free to call me with any questions at (859) 426-2718. 

Sincerely, 

Denise Manning 
Clerk, Engineering Dept. 

cc: Mr. Jack Bragg — Vice Pres., Finance, NKWD 

Mr. Jack Hughes — District PSC Attorney 
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